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July 2, 2014 - We, the undersigned, join in 
expressing our deepest sorrow to the families 
and the loved ones of the 3 Israeli teens who 
were taken away from us by a heinous act of terror. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the bereaved 
family members, citizens of Israel and with all who 
have been touched by this tragedy. 
 
We stand united with people of Israel in mourning 
the loss of Naftali Frenkel (16), Gilad Shaar (16), 
and Eyal Yifrach (19) kidnapped and murdered on 
their way home from school.  
 
We urge the international community to 
unequivocally condemn this cowardly act of 
terrorism.  
 
#EyalGiladNaftali  
#JusticeForOurBoys 
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